
 

                                                

Funder/ 
Program 

Description Amount Deadline 

     
Eligibility 

  

Greenwall 
Founda�on - Make a 

Difference Grants 

Supports research to 
help resolve an 

important emerging 
or unanswered 

bioethics problem 
in clinical, 

biomedical, or public 
health decision-

making, policy, or 
prac�ce. 

 

$250,000 January 3, 2023 

Applicants must have 
a PhD, JD, MD, or an 
equivalent doctoral-

level degree. 

 

Burroughs Wellcome 
Fund - Climate 

Change and Health 
Seed Grants 

Promotes growth of 
new connec�ons 

between scholars, 
prac��oners, 

educators, and/or 
communicators 

working to 
understand, spread 
the word about, and 
mi�gate the impacts 
of climate change on 

human health. 

 

$2,500-$50,000 January 12, 2023 

Applicant 
organiza�ons may 

submit mul�ple 
proposals, but an 

individual may only 
serve as a PI/project 

director on one 
applica�on during 

each review period. 

 

Foundation Funding 

Opportunities 

https://greenwall.org/making-a-difference-grants/request-for-proposals-MAD-spring-2023
https://greenwall.org/making-a-difference-grants/request-for-proposals-MAD-spring-2023
https://greenwall.org/making-a-difference-grants/request-for-proposals-MAD-spring-2023
https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/climate-change-and-human-health/climate-change-and-human-health-seed-grants/
https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/climate-change-and-human-health/climate-change-and-human-health-seed-grants/
https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/climate-change-and-human-health/climate-change-and-human-health-seed-grants/
https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/climate-change-and-human-health/climate-change-and-human-health-seed-grants/


Burroughs Wellcome 
Fund - Postdoctoral 

Diversity Enrichment 
Program 

Postdoctoral 
Diversity Enrichment 

Program (PDEP) 
provides a total of 
$60,000 over three 

years to support the 
career development 

ac�vi�es for 
underrepresented 

minority 
postdoctoral fellows 
in a degree-gran�ng 

ins�tu�on in the 
United States or 
Canada whose 

training and 
professional 

development are 
guided by mentors 

commited to helping 
them advance to 
stellar careers in 

biomedical or 
medical research. 

 

$60,000/3 years January 13, 2023 

Applicants must have 
no more than 48 

months of 
postdoctoral 

research experience 
and must be 

nominated by a 
qualified mentor at 
the degree-gran�ng 

ins�tu�on where the 
applicant will 
conduct the 

postdoctoral/fellows
hip training. 

Applicants must be 
within an 

underrepresented 
group and must be 

ci�zens of the United 
States or Canada.  

 

Klingenstein Third 
Genera�on 

Founda�on - 
Transforma�on of 

Mental Health Care 
Grant 

“Transforma�on of 
Mental Health Care” 
is a program focused 
on improving access 

to high quality 
mental health care 

for children and 
adolescents, 

especially those from 
low-income families 
and under-resourced 

communi�es, or 
other marginalized 

popula�ons that may 

$100,000/2 years January 13, 2023 

Academic 
researchers from 

universi�es, research 
ins�tu�ons, health 
systems or other 
se�ngs that are 

posi�oned to provide 
rigorous high-quality 
research focused on 
transforming mental 

and behavioral 
health care that 

improves outcomes 
for children and 

https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/diversity-in-science/postdoctoral-enrichment-program/
https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/diversity-in-science/postdoctoral-enrichment-program/
https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/diversity-in-science/postdoctoral-enrichment-program/
https://www.bwfund.org/funding-opportunities/diversity-in-science/postdoctoral-enrichment-program/
https://klingenstein.org/klingenstein-third-generation-foundation/other-grants/applying/
https://klingenstein.org/klingenstein-third-generation-foundation/other-grants/applying/
https://klingenstein.org/klingenstein-third-generation-foundation/other-grants/applying/
https://klingenstein.org/klingenstein-third-generation-foundation/other-grants/applying/
https://klingenstein.org/klingenstein-third-generation-foundation/other-grants/applying/
https://klingenstein.org/klingenstein-third-generation-foundation/other-grants/applying/


have limited 
supports and 

resources.  This 
includes families that 

come from diverse 
racial and ethnic 
backgrounds and 

families that live in 
poverty.  

 

adolescents are 
eligible.  Inves�gator
s can be at any stage 

in their career but 
must have collected 
enough pilot data to 

inform the 
development of the 
proposed research 

project and must be 
well enough 

established to lead 
an effort such as this. 

 

American Federa�on 
for Aging Research - 

Glenn Founda�on for 
Medical 

Research/Postdoctor
al Fellowships in 
Aging Research 

Supports 
postdoctoral fellows 
who are conduc�ng 
research in the basic 
biology of aging, as 
well as transla�ng 
advances in basic 
research from the 
laboratory to the 

clinic. 

 

$75,000/1 year January 25, 2023 

Must be a 
postdoctoral fellow; 
fellows may not hold 

any concurrent 
funding for the same 

research project. 

 

Center for 
Re�rement Research 

- Disserta�on 
Fellowship Program 

The Center for 
Re�rement Research 

at Boston College 
sponsors the annual 

Disserta�on 
Fellowship Program 

in the field of 
re�rement or 

disability 
research.  The 

program is funded by 
the U.S. Social 

Security 

$28,000 January 31, 2023 

Fellowships will be 
awarded to doctoral 
candidates enrolled 

in an accredited 
program at a U.S. 
university.  Grant 
recipients may be 

required to present 
their work to the 

Social Security 
Administra�on in 

Washington, DC or 
Bal�more, MD. 

https://www.afar.org/grants/glenn-postdoc
https://www.afar.org/grants/glenn-postdoc
https://www.afar.org/grants/glenn-postdoc
https://www.afar.org/grants/glenn-postdoc
https://www.afar.org/grants/glenn-postdoc
https://www.afar.org/grants/glenn-postdoc
https://www.afar.org/grants/glenn-postdoc
https://crr.bc.edu/about-us/grant-programs/dissertation-fellowship-program-2/
https://crr.bc.edu/about-us/grant-programs/dissertation-fellowship-program-2/
https://crr.bc.edu/about-us/grant-programs/dissertation-fellowship-program-2/
https://crr.bc.edu/about-us/grant-programs/dissertation-fellowship-program-2/


Administra�on and 
provides funding 
opportuni�es for 

doctoral candidates 
to pursue cu�ng-
edge research on 

re�rement or 
disability 

issues.  Individuals 
from historically 
underserved or 

underrepresented 
communi�es are 

encouraged to apply. 

 

 

PhRMA Founda�on - 
Faculty Starter Grant 
in Value Assessment 
& Health Outcomes 

Research 

The Founda�on 
seeks research 
proposals that 

inves�gate 
challenges and 

poten�al solu�ons 
related to evalua�ng 

the delivery, safe 
use, effec�veness, 
and value (clinical, 
pa�ent-centered, 
and economic) of 

medicines and other 
health care 

interven�ons.  

 

$100,000/1 year February 1, 2023 

Applicants must be in 
a tenure-track 

posi�on and within 
the first five years of 

their independent 
status. 

 

https://www.phrmafoundation.org/awards/faculty-starter-grants/value-assessment-health-outcomes/
https://www.phrmafoundation.org/awards/faculty-starter-grants/value-assessment-health-outcomes/
https://www.phrmafoundation.org/awards/faculty-starter-grants/value-assessment-health-outcomes/
https://www.phrmafoundation.org/awards/faculty-starter-grants/value-assessment-health-outcomes/
https://www.phrmafoundation.org/awards/faculty-starter-grants/value-assessment-health-outcomes/


Na�onal League of 
Nursing - NLN 

Research in Nursing 
Educa�on Grants  

The NLN Research in 
Nursing Educa�on 

Grants Program 
supports high-quality 

studies that 
contribute to the 

development of the 
science of nursing 
educa�on. NLN-
funded grants 

promote diversity of 
research topics and 

support inves�gators 
who demonstrate 

rigor and innova�ve 
approaches to 

advance the field of 
nursing educa�on 
research. All NLN 
research grants 

relate to the NLN 
Priori�es for 

Research in Nursing 
Educa�on. 

 

Up to $30,000 February 2, 2023 

Principal 
inves�gators must be 

current NLN 
members, either 

through their school 
or through individual 
dues payment. With 
the excep�on of the 
PI, members of the 

research team 
do not need to be 

NLN members.  

 

All studies must 
relate to one or more 
of the NLN Priori�es 

for Research in 
Nursing Educa�on. 

 

Na�onal League of 
Nursing - NLN Mary 

Anne Rizzolo 
Doctoral Research 

Award 

This award supports 
doctoral level 
research conducted 
by PhD, EdD or DNP 
students to: 

• Increase the 
quality and 
quan�ty of 
scholarly 
inquiry into the 
uses 
of simula�on in 
nursing 
educa�on  

• Advance the 
science of 

$2,500 February 2, 2023 

• The applica�on 
process is open 
to the public, 
but preference 
will be given to 
NLN members. 

• Applicants must 
provide 
evidence that 
the proposed 
study has been 
approved by 
their 
disserta�on or 
scholarly projec
t 
commitee and 

https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/nln-nursing-education-research-grants-guidelines
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/nln-nursing-education-research-grants-guidelines
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/nln-nursing-education-research-grants-guidelines
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/nln-nursing-education-research-grants-guidelines
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/mary-anne-rizzolo-doctoral-research-award
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/mary-anne-rizzolo-doctoral-research-award
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/mary-anne-rizzolo-doctoral-research-award
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/mary-anne-rizzolo-doctoral-research-award
https://www.nln.org/education/grants-scholarships/research-grants/professional-development-programsgrants-and-scholarshipsnursing-education-research-grants/mary-anne-rizzolo-doctoral-research-award


 

nursing 
educa�on 

• Increase the 
visibility of 
NLN-sponsored 
nursing 
educa�on 
research. 

 

that IRB 
approval has 
been obtained, 
where 
applicable. 

• Proposed 
studies must 
be clearly 
focused on 
simula�on 
research in 
nursing 
educa�on and 
must relate to 
one or more of 
the NLN 
Priori�es for 
Research in 
Nursing 
Educa�on.    

 

American Heart 
Associa�on - 

Transla�onal Project 
Award 

Supports highly 
innova�ve, high-

impact projects that 
build on work in 

progress that could 
ul�mately lead to 

cri�cal discoveries or 
major advancements 
that will accelerate 

the field of 
cardiovascular 

and/or 
cerebrovascular 

research. 

 

$300,000/3 years February 16, 2023 

Must hold a post-
baccalaureate Ph.D. 

degree or equivalent, 
or a doctoral-level 

clinical degree; 
evidence of a 

faculty/staff posi�on, 
above the rank of 

trainee/postdoctoral 
fellow; must be an 
AHA Professional 

Member. 

 

https://professional.heart.org/en/research-programs/application-information/transformational-project-award
https://professional.heart.org/en/research-programs/application-information/transformational-project-award
https://professional.heart.org/en/research-programs/application-information/transformational-project-award
https://professional.heart.org/en/research-programs/application-information/transformational-project-award

